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KOITO MANUFACTURING CO., LTD. 
 

 

Announcement Regarding the Relief and Recovery Effort to  

Noto Peninsula Earthquake in 2024 

 

 

 

We would like to express our deepest sympathy for those affected by Noto Peninsula Earthquake in 

2024. 

 

KOITO MANUFACTURING CO., LTD. (Head Office: Shinagawa-ku, Tokyo; President: Michiaki 

Kato) resolved today to donate 10 million yen to Ishikawa Prefecture as support for the relief and 

recovery effort in the affected areas. 

 

We sincerely pray for the soonest recovery of the affected areas. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


